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Caring Together

Celebrating the Staff, Physicians and Volunteers
at Halton Healthcare

The staff, physicians and volunteers at Halton Healthcare have a long
history of providing exemplary care to the residents of Halton Hills, Milton
and Oakuville.

Despite the challenges brought by the pandemic, they have provided
compassionate care to our communities with incredible skill, unwavering
commitment, respect and professionalism, both on the frontlines and
behind-the-scenes.

By Caring Together, they continue to support our patients, families,
communities and each other.

While the pandemic is not over, we felt that it was important to reflect and
acknowledge the entire team at Halton Healthcare for their tremendous
efforts to help heal our communities and our neighbours.

I hope you will join us in recognizing the unwavering efforts of our staff,
physicians and volunteers during Caring Together — A Week of Recognition
and Thanks at Halton Healthcare from June 20-26, 2022.

During this week we will be thanking our team members for their personal
sacrifices and for making a difference in the lives of so many people in our
communities over the past two and a half years.

We encourage you to show your support too. Please use the other side of
this page to post a yellow heart in a window at home or work and share
your messages of thanks on your preferred social media platform.

Richard Nunn
Chair, Board of Directors
Halton Healthcare
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